
Reviewing the Workers' Compensation Reporting Process

Workers' Compensation Reporting
The Workers' Compensation reporting process can be complicated. With the increasing turnover in
municipalities, new employees whose job it is to report and track Workers' Compensation claims are sometimes
unsure as to what is required of them. Below is a link to a video presentation by Peggy Doherty, Senior Claims
Adjustor of MIIA Member Services that highlights the different elements involved in the reporting process for
those who may be in need of some guidance.

https://vimeo.com/674493122

MIIA Workers' Compensation Webinar Offering

The following webinar will expand on the above video presentation to provide a more comprehensive view of
the Worker's Compensation Process including reporting requirements and OSHA 300 Logs.

Wednesday, March 23, 2022
10 a.m.-11 a.m.

Presenters:
Karen A. Gregoire I Project & Technology Manager. MIIA Member Services I Workers’ Compensation

Department
Peggy Doherty Senior Claims Adjustor

MIIA Member Services/ Workers' Compensation Department 
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